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October 18, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The safety and security of our students is our number one priority. Behaviors outlined in 
our district code of conduct will be fully enforced. Violation of our expectations can 
result in the loss of bus riding privileges for up to one full school year. 

We expect: 

• Students to get on and off the bus quickly and quietly. 
• Students to remain seated for the entire journey. 
• Students to keep their hands, feet and objects to themselves. 
• Students to refrain from eating and drinking on our buses. 
• Students to wait in a safe place, clear of traffic and away from where the bus 

stops. 
• Students to conduct themselves in an orderly manner. 
• Students to listen to the authority figure on the bus at all times. 

Thank you for your support in helping us reinforce our expectations with your 
student(s). In the event your student violates our bus expectations, expect full 
implementation of our consequences that can lead up to expulsion from our district. For 
more information, please refer to our School Bus Policies and Procedures. 

We trust that your involvement in our community school district will ensure safety, 
security and an opportunity for academic excellence for all students . Remember, 
excellence is the expectation. All families will receive a copy of our updated policy and 
code of conduct. 

Sincerely, 

'-f;¼ fJ/dc_ ~ 
Rhonda Lyons, Director of Transportation 

Excellence is the Expectation Great Futures Start Right Here! 

https://wwcsd.net

